
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

Resilience  Respect   Excellence   Pride 
27th July 2017 
 
 
28th July 

 MWPS Athletics sports day 
 
31st  July - 8th August 

 Book Fair 
 
18th August 

 Walking School Bus 
 
21st - 25th August 

 Yr 6 Camp – Melbourne 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note Home 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mildura West Primary School 
Ninth Street 
MILDURA Vic  3500 
 

Ph:   03 5023 1336 
Fax: 03 5021 3501 
mildura.west.ps@edumail.vic. gov.au 
 

School Council President 
mcdonald.kiran.k@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 
 

From the Principal and Assistant Principal… 
New Playground!! 
We are very, very excited to inform our school community that we 

have purchased a new playground. Our School Council has raised 

money towards this wonderful initiative. 

Last week our SRC (Junior School Council) had input on the design 

and colour of the playground. 

It will be on the back lawn area (next to the car park). We are 

hoping it will be installed in September.  

It’s going to be so exiting!! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Walkathon 
Congratulations to everyone who raised money at our recent 

Walkathon.  

We raised a total of $4,311 to go towards our new playground 

equipment.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Enrol now for 

2018 
 

 

If you have a child 

starting school in 

2018 please call into 

the office and 

collect an enrolment 

pack 

 
 
 

Tomorrow is our Athletics day. This is always a super day. We 

would love to see as many parents/carers as possible supporting 

and cheering on our students. 

If you are able to volunteer your time to help with the Athletics 

day BBQ please see Renae in the canteen. 
 

Thank you to the Higgins Family for the generous 

donation of Oranges for our students to enjoy  

tomorrow!!  
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WORD AT WEST 
What event are you excited about for athletics day? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOW - it's that time again. Our 

annual book fair is coming. 

Starting next Monday, 31st July 

until Wednesday, 9th August. 

Books can be purchased before 

school from 8.30am - 9am and 

again after school from 3.15 - 

4pm. A scholastic book fair is 

great for the school, all books / 

items purchased earn the school 

points that we can use to buy 

books for our Children's 

Learning Centre. It's a 

WIN/WIN you get to buy great 

books for your child and we get 

to add some awesome new titles 

to our school book collection. 
 
 

SRC News by Kate Crouch and Harmony Brougham 
 

Last Term the SRC had an Animal Activity Day to raise money for SARG (Sunraysia Animal 

Rehousing Group). Our aim was to save one dog and we have!  

The money we have raised will benefit the dog in so many ways; by getting it vaccinated, de-sexed, 

wormed, microchipped and also for the dog to have a medical check up. 

If anything is found wrong with the dog it will help pay the vet fees and for special medication that 

might be needed.   

We hope the dog will be named Westy! 

At the Assembly last Friday it was a pleasure to donate a cheque for $440.00 to Caroline Dufty for 

SARG from all of us at Mildura West.  
 

      Gabby Marrone 6CR 
   

  I am excited for high jump because I  

  want to beat my high score! 

  Miriam Tippet 5OH 
 

High Jump because I can't wait to do my 

best it is my favourite event! 
 

 Isla French P/1B 

 

Racing because I run fast and I have fun! 
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This year we will be participating 

in the Woolworths Earn & Learn 

program.  

 

From Wednesday 26th July to 

19th September, we are collecting 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

stickers.  

There will be a collection box in 

the sickbay for the children to 

put their sticker sheets and 

stickers in.  

At the end of the promotion, we 

will be able to get some great 

new educational resources & 

equipment for our school.  

 

If you would like any further 

information or to know more visit 

woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn 

Maths Competition 
Please write the correct answer, cut out and place the problem in the Maths Competition Box, located next to lost 
property in the office. You can complete the problem as a family or individual. A winner of a $5 canteen voucher is 
drawn at Friday’s assembly. Good luck.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME  __________________________________________    
 
CLASS ________________ 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Basketball Tickets 
 

Miss Hudswell has some free family passes to the final game 

of the home season for the Mildura Heat basketball teams. 

The evening is a double header, men and women, and will be 

played this Saturday, 29th July at the Toyota Hothouse. The 

pass is for 2 adults and 2 children. If any families would like 

a pass please collect one from the office tomorrow. 
 

RUBBISH FREE 
 

Last Term we had an average of 82 people rubbish free 

every day. Congratulations to Haidee Turner –Talent, the 

winner of the $5:00 canteen voucher for being rubbish 

free every day. 

For Term 2 our winning rubbish free class had an average 

of 12 people rubbish free on Wednesdays.  

Congratulations Prep/1B! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have changed your phone 
number, moved house, started a 
new job, or have had other 
changes in your household - 
please speak to our office staff to 
update your details. 
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